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Helping Elementary Students Succeed on the Florida State Assessments
SJCSD’s Curriculum Services Department has planned four informational evenings to discuss how parents can help their children in preparation for Florida Standards Assessments (FSA) to be administered this spring. These evening presentations, which will be hosted by local schools throughout the district, will provide insight into what grade 3-5 students will need to know in order to perform their personal best on the Writing, English Language Arts and Mathematics portions of the FSA.
These parent nights are being designed to augment and support what schools are already doing to prepare students. The district also wants to ensure that all parents are informed regarding the FSA program which replaces the former Florida Comprehensive Assessment Tests (FCAT).  This is the first year the FSA will be administered so there is great interest in both the content and the structure of the exams and how that structure is different than FCAT. All parents of SJCSD elementary students are welcome to attend these sessions.
Each session will begin promptly at 6:30PM. The Writing and English Language Arts assessments will be addressed during the first portion of the evening, followed by Mathematics. Time for questions will be allotted during both portions, with the evening ending promptly at 8:00 PM. 
Schedule and Locations:
February 10 – Mill Creek Elementary School
February 17 – Ketterlinus Elementary School
February 19 – Valley Ridge Academy
February 24 – Palencia Elementary School


